
Hello, 
 
I just want to state as a professional psychologist working in Oregon, I support all of the police and 
COVID policy reform bills coming up for review on June 25th and would like my support to be part of the 
public record. Specific bills include HB 4201, HB 4203, HB 4205, HB 4207, HB 4208, HB 4204, and HB 
4213. Any additional bills specifically extending telehealth coverage and support to increase access to 
telehealth services I also support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Geoffrey Gordon, PsyD, Licensed Psychologist #2990 
 


